
Five things you need to know
today

Edinburgh Jazz & Blues Festival – Crafty work on the canal –
Councillors – Daniel Scott – Ken Currie exhibition at the
Portrait Gallery opens today

The Edinburgh Reporter has been busy filming in the city this
week, and we remind you of some we prepared earlier here. If
you have any little videos, on Instagram or Vine that you feel
we  would  like  to  see  then  do  send  us  an  email
theedinburghreporter@gmail.com

The Edinburgh Jazz & Blues Festival is now underway with a new
centrepiece at the Tron Kirk on the Royal Mile.

The Edinburgh Reporter was invited to Edinburgh Airport to
film the Californian Honeydrops who were brightening up the
airport concourse for passengers with their unique sounds:-

 

***

Yesterday morning we were alerted to the craft bombing that
had taken place overnight on the canal:-

 

***

The Edinburgh Reporter has been filming local councillors over
recent months and you can see one of these mini interviews
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here:-

***

A cameo of up and coming Edinburgh singer songwriter Daniel
Scott:-

***

From today at the National Scottish Portrait Gallery you can
see the exhibition by Scottish artist, Ken Currie which is his
first solo exhibition there. The Edinburgh Reporter spoke to
him about what the public might expect when they go to see
it:-

Today our photo is of the Queen Elizabeth which anchored in
the Forth yesterday. Passengers landed at South Queensferry to
take trips to Edinburgh and beyond. Today it is the Caribbean
Princess which will be there and we are told she is HUGE! If
you get any photos perhaps you would share them with us?
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